Great Northern Road -Archives November8,1917
J.J.Toomey to G. R. Martin (carbon)

Replying to letter of November 7."We have no
books or papers in our files pertaining to con-
struction accounts of the railroad properties
which have entered into the Great Northern Rail
way system." Refers him to M.R. Brown, who was
in charge of Hill's "files of letters and let-
ter copying books in our vault" in J.J.Hill's
lifetime.
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